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Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Center for Nursing Health and Public Service Project in fiscal
year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Community College of Aurora,
located at 16000 E Centretech Pkwy, Aurora, CO 8001. The funding would be used for costs
associated with renovating and retrofitting the Center for Nursing, Health Sciences and Public
Service Center, providing the furniture, fixtures, and equipment necessary for hands-on nursing,
health sciences, fire sciences, and paramedic/EMS classrooms, simulation labs, and student
collaboration spaces. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will provide
on-site, responsive, shorter-term, industry-specific training addressing staffing shortages felt by
medical facilities and helping address healthcare disparities in the community. The Center will
strengthen the economic development and workforce training ecosystem of the region by
supporting thousands of residents annually gaining skills, credentials, and degrees for
employment and economic mobility in healthcare fields.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes
authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Jason Crow
Member of Congress
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